
Keep those motors runnin’!

T here’s more information on the back page —

Dear Supporter,

Imagine a van load of children stranded along the side of a 
busy road with engine failure or some other maintenance 
breakdown. You can help keep the children and staff safe 
from hazards and risks along the road by contributing to the 
Vehicle Repair Fund today.

Now, more than ever the children depend upon your 
kind-hearted generosity to keep them safe on the highways 
and to provide transportation for the supplies they need.

At this time, we have an urgent need for vehicle repairs. Sev-
eral vehicles need engine servicing and new tires.  All the vehicles have costs related to routine 
maintenance. 

These vehicles serve the many transport needs of the children’s villages.

Each children’s village depends on several kinds of vehicles:

For example:

1. A small van to get necessary supplies. To take children to the clinic or hospital 
for treatment. To carry groups of children on outreach programs. And shuttle 
staff and children off-campus for various needs.

2. A pick-up truck for on-campus farm work, maintenance, and landscaping.

3. A tractor to support farm work and lawn mowing.

4. A second car for when the van is in use. Whose purpose would be to run 
errands, provide emergency transport, and cover special needs.

5. A boat. In the D.R. Congo, the children’s village is located on an island. The 
staff and children have to travel by boat to and from the mainland to get food, 
supplies, and medical care. 



When soliciting funds for a specific need, we occasionally receive more in donations than requested. In those instances when we do receive more money than solicited, those extra funds are placed in “Alcyon’s Angel Fund.”

“It’s the side-bearing prenumbulator flange.”
The vehicles at our children’s villages are well used. This 
vehicle repair fund helps keep these vehicles running prop-
erly. This fund has been depleted, and the children's safety 
and well-being are at risk.

If you are in a position to do so, please send your gift today 
to support the Vehicle Repair Fund.

On behalf of the children, thank you very much!

Brian Manley
Executive Vice President

P.S. The children will be safer with well-maintained vehicles. Thank you for helping to replenish 
the Vehicle Repair Fund.


